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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery [kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com] on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery [kward@themineralgallery.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2011 1:36 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: * * Update - Huge Pre-Denver Clearance Mineral Sale * *

  

 The Second Annual Pre-Denver Mineral Sale! 

    

The Second Annual Pre-Denver Mineral Sale is open for browsing and 

offers! We ran this sale last August and it was an amazing success! We 

sold dozens of our finest mineral specimens at the largest discounts of 

 the year and everyone was thrilled with the event. Here's another chance 

 to add some incredible minerals to your collection at the huge discounts 

 we offered in 2010! Please reserve your choices quickly however because 

 just like last year, many items are going to go fast! Also, the sale will only 

 run until I've sold enough inventory to make room for the new items 

 coming back from the Denver Mineral Show in just a few short weeks! 
  

The Exceptional Mineral Rooms are up to 30% OFF!! 

The Tucson 2011 Rooms are up to 30% OFF!! 

The Denver 2010 Rooms are up to 40% OFF!! 

The Tucson 2010 Rooms are up to 50% OFF!!  

The Denver 2009 Rooms are up to 50% OFF!! 

  

Don't Miss Out on this Once a Year Opportunity!  

As always, all reasonable offers are welcome! 
  

Thanks again for making The Mineral Gallery your choice for fine minerals! 

   Please e-mail or call me if you have any questions regarding the sale.   

      

   Kevin 
  

 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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